World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org • www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



12 November 2020

Dear Parents

Challenging behaviour virtual parent workshop

On Tuesday 17 November at 1pm we will be holding this workshop for parents on Zoom. It will be accessible via the link below:

https://zoom.us/i/94021230961?pwd=cDN3a1FOZU9BdFJiYnU2eUV0cnFaQT09

Meeting ID: 940 2123 0961

Passcode: 576940

Please note the following:

- The presentation is led by Jacqui Summers, an experienced and skilled parent support advisor for Enfield
- Cathy Basiel will also be present and co-presenting/hosting the meeting
- There will be an opportunity at the end of the session for you to ask and receive answers to some of the questions you may have. We will let you know how this will work during the session
- You don't need to sign up to attend the session, just follow the link, at or slightly before 1pm on Tuesday

We are looking forward to holding workshops for you in this virtual way for the time being. We will be keen to hear feedback after the event, in order to make these as effective as possible during times when we cannot so easily meet in person.

We hope very much that this workshop will be useful for you in support of your child/children. Thank you for your continuing commitment and engagement.

Kind regards

Cathy Basiel

Deputy Head teacher